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 Faculty 

The automotive department has qualified and dedicated faculty.  It was evident from our 

interviews that all of the faculty and staff are interested in the students’ success.  Students 

were especially appreciative of teachers who know and genuinely care about them. 

The review committee’s most significant concern regarding the current state of the program is 

the large student-to-faculty ratio.  The faculty members are very dedicated and are putting in 

hours that are far beyond what is normally expected in order to keep up.  While this effort is 

working at the current time, it is not sustainable and is definitely not recommended.  Adjunct 
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